PPCMA Update (03-06-10a)
Dear PPCMA Members:
PPOA Annual Meeting
President McComas opened the meeting, established a quorum, thanked outgoing Board members and recognized PPOA staff. He briefly commented on last night’s report of a PGGA Flyer having been sent out with PPOA voting materials. Mr. McComas did not believe this was possible, based on his understanding that PGGA printed their material after PPOA Ballots went out.
PPCMA would simply like to say we received the PGGA material in the mail BEFORE the PPOA Ballots! 
Michael Bartholomew reviewed “un-audited” 2009 financials along with the outlook for 2010. After his remarks, President McComas made a few general comments about Board service. From about 3:45 pm until nearly 5:30 pm, the meeting was adjourned pending voting results.

At about 5:30 pm, Mr. McComas announced the Board election results. Bylaws results were not available and will be communicated at a later point by PPOA, once tabulated.

Here are the voting results, in order of number of votes.

Mob Mauer          693

Ron Cotton         675

Ray Scott            659

Bob Kent              556

Bev Hayes            549

Chester Howard    451

Thanks for reading and helping to "spread the word!"

Thank you,


PPCMA Advisory Council 

Jim Allen

Kate Dodd

John Gehring

Steve Haines
Bev Hayes

Ray Stallings
Dan White

To Join PPCMA, simply e-mail us at

PPCMA@charter.net
www.PPCMA.org
